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I will not be able to attend the meeting regarding Thrivepoint but I would like to
extend my support.
I have been a teacher with CCSD for over 20 years.   
I am also a parent and grandparent of children who have attended CCSD schools.
As a parent I have chosen charter schools over public for my own children for
academic as well as social advantages.  
Thrivepoint offers a more caring, individualized approach to education.  
I wish that the Thrivepoint model would have been available for my children.  
The individualized approach with personal coaches is a better way for many to
achieve success.
I hope that Thrivepoint Nevada will be allowed to move forward to help students in
our community
Thank you!  
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